
New and Updated OSEP Guidance on Private Schools: 

OSEP updated its Questions and Answers on Serving Children with Disabilities Placed by Their Parents in 
Private Schools. This revised Q&A document updates and supersedes the Department’s April 2011 
guidance and includes additional questions and answers that address topics that have arisen with the 
implementation of the provisions of IDEA related to proportionate share and equitable services. Please 
read the full document, but especially Section N — Proportionate Share Calculation for Equitable 
Services. It includes several new questions and answers the clarification about which students should be 
counted and used in the calculation of proportionate share. For questions contact 
blake_m@cde.state.co.us. 
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